
Professor Igbasan, who eulogized the 
University’s VC for his determination and 
commitment to academic excellence, said 
McPherson University is ready to partner with 
the University of Ibadan due to its track record 
of excellence in the last 74 years! 

He stressed his desire for a robust partnership 
that would help, among other things, to further 
project McPherson University and its Nursing 
Science programme.

On his part, the Vice-Chancellor of UI, 
Professor Kayode Adebowale, thanked 

he Vice-Chancellor of McPherson TUniversity (McU), Seriki Sotayo, Ogun 
State, Professor Francis Adegbaye 

Igbasan, has expressed his administration's 
readiness to partner with great institutions such 
as the University of Ibadan (UI). 

He made this known on Friday, August 5, 2022 
during a courtesy visit to the Vice-Chancellor of 
Nigeria's premier university. 

Professor Igbasan who assumed duty barely 5 
days ago (August 1, 2022), said that his goal was 
to expand the frontiers of learning and research 
and to position McPherson University among 
the best universities not only in Nigeria but in 
Africa. 

"We are ready to partner with great universities 
such as the University of Ibadan in important 
disciplines such as Nursing Science and many 
others. My administration is running with a 
grand vision of repositioning our University as 
one of the best”, he asserted. 

The VC declared that the visit was “very 
positive” and that the collaboration would assist 
McPherson University especially with its 
Nursing Science Programme.

Similarly, McU's new helmsman also paid a 
visit to the Provost and the Deputy Provost of 
the College of Medicine, University of Ibadan. 

Professor Igbasan for the initiative which he 
described as very noble and welcoming. 
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McPherson University is the 5th most efficient University in Nigeria.
Source: NUC 2021 Nigerian University System Rating

Photo Caption: The Vice-Chancellor, McPherson University, Prof. Francis Igbasan (far right); the VC, University of 
Ibadan, Prof. Kayode Adebowale (middle), and Prof. Oluwadayo Olatunde Sonibare of the Department of Chemistry, 

University of Ibadan, during the Prof. Igbasan’s visit to UI on Friday, August 5, 2022.
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